
Facebook report July/August 2019. 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access Cards. This is filtered on this report. 

 

 
On July 17th a resident reported Teens trying to get in Ashley park Pool. CDD staff assessed situation. 
 
On July 17th a resident reported a broken waterline at The Estates. TOHO was notified. 
 
On July 23rd a resident had expressed concerns about a tree being infested by caterpillars. CDD assessed. 
 
On July 26th a resident reported a gushing irrigation head. CDD staff notified the issue is on Fusilier 
property. 
 
On July 31st a resident had a concern on the quality of mowing at the Dog Park. Forwarded concern to 
Servello. 
 
On August 2nd a resident had a concern about overflowing drains in the Estates. CDD assessed and 
explained the cause to the resident. 
 
On a more frequent regular basis, the CDD Field Operations Manager receives concerns about the 
quality of the mowing cycle of the Landscaper. These concerns are forwarded to the Landscaper and the 
CDD board supervisors. 
 
 
 
End of report. 
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